
Town Park Phase A 

If you have been walking on site 

recently you may have seen the new 

skate park, Multi-Use Games Area 

and play area which forms part of the 

Town Park. Phase A is close to 

completion so keep an eye out on the 

West of Waterlooville Development 

News Facebook page for details of 

the opening event. In the meantime, 

please do not access the site as it is 

not safe and still under construction.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Upcoming Residents Meeting 

The next Residents Meeting will take 

place at Berewood Primary School on 

Monday 18th March at 7:00pm. 

These meetings are open to everyone 

living on the development and are a 

great opportunity to meet neighbours 

and stay up to date. Please note 

these meetings are well attended by 

people from different parts of the 

development so to keep them 

relevant for all we will not be able to 

address individual issues.  

If you need more information on how 

to raise an issue, who to contact, or to 

be added to our distribution list and 

receive updates, please contact the 

West of Waterlooville Community 

Officer Katie Bone (details to follow). 
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The Waterlooville Events Team is a  

group of local volunteers who aim to  

encourage a sense of pride and  

community in Waterlooville and the 

surrounding area. The Summer Fete, 

Christmas Grotto and Monthly Cinema 

are just a few of the events organised  

by the group. For more information visit: 

www.facebook.com/waterloovilleevents 

or contact waterlooville.events@gmail.com. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/WaterloovilleEvent


Useful Contacts  

Winchester City Council  

01962 840 222 

www.winchester.gov.uk 
 

Havant Borough Council 

023 9244 6019 

www.havant.gov.uk 

 
Denmead Parish Council:  

 023 9224 7947 

www.denmeadparishcouncil.co.uk 
 

Southwick & Widley Parish Council:  
 023 8046 3228 

www.southwick-widley-pc.gov.uk 
 

Community Officer – Katie Bone 

katie.bone@havant.gov.uk 

07789954369 
 

Guinness Hermitage - General Enquiries  

0300 303 8034  

Out of Hours Emergencies  

0300 200 0015 

 

Grainger Trust – General enquires 

0207 940 9500  

Out of Hours Emergencies 

0345 300 5824 

 

Radian - General Enquiries  

0300 123 1 567 

Out of Hours Emergencies  

0800 783 8937 

 

Trinity - 0845 345 1584 
 

Police (Emergency): 999 

Police (NON Emergency): 101 

NHS Direct (NON Emergency): 111 
 

Visit the blog for updates on planning 
applications: 

          
www.westofwaterlooville.wordpress.com 

 

 

 Have you seen the new Gateway Armature? 

Have you seen the new structure recently installed just 

of Milk Lane, near to the Town Park? Did you know this 

forms part of the Welcome Gateway to the 

development – the next stage is for trees to be planted 

and shaped to grow round the armature, the image 

below shows an artists impression of what the Gateway 

will look like once the trees have matured. This is part 

of a programme of public art being delivered by the 

West of Waterlooville Public Arts Panel, using funding 

from developer contributions, more news to follow! 
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